
 

Information for Parent(s) / Guardian(s) on Alcohol-Based Hand Sanitizers 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s):        March 13, 2020 
 
Hand washing guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) recommends that hands 
should be washed for 30 seconds with warm soapy water as the best way to clean hands and reduce illness.  
If soap and water are not available available, alcohol-based hand sanitizers (with at least 60% alcohol) are an 
effective alternative for cleaning hands. 
 
Alcohol-based hand sanitizers are considered over-the-counter drugs by the US Food and Drug 
Administration.  Lake Shore’s physician is approving the use of ABHS in our schools as an additional resource 
for hand cleaning. 
 
Hand sanitizers do not work for removing allergens. Handwashing with soap and warm water is needed.  The 
use of sanitizer will be done under adult supervision.  Staff will be trained when to report concerns to the 
school nurse. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

If you do not want your child to use ABHS, please send written notice to your child’s school nurse.  
 A. J. Schmidt Elementary School Mrs. Zielonka  926-2355 
 Highland Elementary School  Mrs. Majkut  926-2465 
 J. T. Waugh Elementary School Mrs. Cervola  926-2376 
 Middle School    Mr. Dragowski 926-2408 
 High School    Ms. Binaxas  926-2317 
 
If you would like more information, contact your child’s school nurse. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Charles A. Galluzzo, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

Please share this information with your child: 
• Washing for 30 seconds with warm soapy water as the best way to clean hands and 

reduce illness 
• A dime-size amount of hand sanitizer is all that is needed 
• Rub over the hands until the gel is dry 
• Keep their hands off the face, eyes, nose, or mouth while hands are wet 
• If they have cuts on their hands or feel stinging, they should not use the sanitizer and 

tell their teacher. 


